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The Right To Farm Bill is a classic example of an ag-gag Bill. 
It will erode civil liberties and more particularly in my view - the ability of whistleblowers to 
expose animal cruelty on an industrial scale. 
Whistleblowers are vital - without them animal cruelty is allowed to flourish. 
 
These are the types of outrages that this Bill is designed to allow to continue unchecked: 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Farmers need to protect their social licence. 
It has never been more important. 
This Bill undermines that. 
It must not be passed. 




